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July 17, 2009

Via E-Mail Delivery and U.S. Mail

Asad Zaman

Executive Director

Tarek ibn Ziyad Academy

4100 66™ Street E

Inver Grove Heights, MN 55076

RE: TiZA State Aid Payment Due July 15, 2009
Dear Mr. Zaman,

The Minnesota Department of Education (“Department”) inadvertently withheld a state
aid payment due to Tarek ibn Ziyad Academy (“TiZA”) on July 15, 2009. On behalf of
the Department, I apologize for this error.

The error has been corrected and TiZA has received the full payment of $124,750.81 by
Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT). The Department received confirmation today from
your bank that the payment was received from the state treasury at 10:45 a.m. The
reference number is PAR 090717009947.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

(o Qued_——

Chas Anderson
Deputy Education Commissioner

C: Alice Seagren
Tom Melcher
Kathryn Woodruff
Erick Kaardal
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